
  
   

  

  

Notice under Regulation 11 of the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements)  

(Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012  

   

  
Notice is hereby given that the Chair of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee has 

agreed that the following Key Decision, which will be considered by the Leader of the 

Council on 28th February 2023, is urgent and cannot reasonably be deferred: 
 

  

Item of business  Reason why the decision is urgent 
and cannot reasonably be deferred  

Energy Bills Support Scheme Alternative 
Fund 

The Council is expected by Government 
to make payments under the Energy Bills 
Support Scheme – Alternative Fund in 
line with the guidance it has published. 
 
The guidance for this scheme was 
published on 21st February 2023 and the 
scheme start date is 27th February 2023 
therefore not allowing time for the 
necessary publication of the key 
decision. 
 

  

  

Mike Hill  

Chief Executive  

  

28th February 2023 


